
Bro. Mike Young

Name:

Email:

Phone:

Address:

Phone

Birthday:

CHURCH INFORMATION

             2765 COUNTY ROAD 22    CENTRE, AL 35960

            256-927-3214

            Monday - Thursday  7:30 AM to 4:30 PM
            Friday - 7:30 AM to Noon

We are so glad to have you at
Pine Grove today and thank you
for choosing us as your place of
worship! We'd love to have you
join us again, so feel free to ask
a staff member any questions-
we'll help you any way we can! 

TODAY'S DATE

welcome!

                  G A T H E R       G R O W        G O

November 13, 2022

n
ot
es

Scan the QR code to fill out a visitor
card

Or fill out this tab and drop it in an
offering box.

guest info

 Please   fill out the
guest info part of your   

CHILDCARE
If you need childcare during
service we have classes
available with lessons tailored
for age groups. Infants thru 2
can stay in our nursery.
Children 3 & 4 can attend Little
Lambs in Room C204. K-6th
grade can attend Children's
Church in Room C200. Older
children are encouraged to
remain in the sanctuary during
worship. 

bulletin, scan the QR code, or text
"welcome" to 256-415-4661 so a
staff member can follow up with
you.

SUNDAY SCHOOL
We have several options
available from age-graded
classes for children to both Co-
Ed and non Co-Ed for adults of
all ages. Discover all our
wonderful options on the
information table behind the
sanctuary or our website:
www.pinegrovebc.org

First Time Guest

Member Info Update

Preferred Contact Method:

Email

Marital Status:

HOUSEHOLD INFO

Name: Birthday:

WOULD YOU LIKE TO
LEARN MORE ABOUT THE

MINISTRIES AT PINE
GROVE?

Yes No

Keith Beatty
Music and Media 

keithabeatty@gmail.com
770-313-2747

Michael Young
Transitional Pastor

mzackyoung@gmail.com
850-420-2676

Kevin Daniel
Students & Education Pastor

kdaniel0329@gmail.com
706-331-3936

Donna Green
 Financial Secretary

 dgreen@pinegrovebc.org
256-484-1192

Patrick & Malorie Lowe
Children’s Ministry Interim
 patandmallowe@gmail.com

256-557-7814

Avery Lowe
Church Secretary

 alowe@pinegrovebc.org
256-490-4879

CHURCH STAFF

            www.pinegrovebc.org

 Thanksgiving Leads to Witnessing
 Psalm 105: 1-2












NURSERY SCHEDULE Nov 13th Nov 20th

DESK LeAnna Daniel Avery Lowe

ROOM 104
Jessica Clowdis &

Susan Bevels
Caydence Glenn &

D'Ana Stroud

ROOM 105
Kasadie Glenn &

Dixie Landers
Jill Hollingsworth &

Robin Mackey

CROSSWALK  SCHEDULE Nov 13th Nov 20th

CR-22 Brian &Johnny Lowe Jon & Joseph Lockridge

CR-69 Philip Landers Keith Daniel

A/V & MEDIA SCHEDULE Nov 13th Nov 20th

A/V Cory Hansard Phil Hollingsworth

Media Kaleb Kines TBD

S U N D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  1 3 T H
9:30-10:30 AM Sunday School

10:30-11:30 AM Worship Service
 4:30-5:45 PM Choir Practice

6-7:00 PM Man Church
 Discipleship Training 

Loving God With All Your Mind

GIVING

October financial reports are 
available on the 

information table.

9 AM-6:00 PM Nursery Paint Project
5:30-7:30 PM Experiencing God Bible Study

 

Scan here to access Church
Center Calendar to see all
upcoming church events

welcome to

OUR WORSHIP SERVICE

volunteer info news &             
          events           

Make sure to download the 
Church Center App

 on your smartphone and stay 
up to date on all PGBC activities

Scan here to see all the
opportunites to serve at PGBC!

*Long range volunteer schedules are available on the information table.
They are also available in Church Center under your volunteer group* 

THIS WEEK'S ACTIVITIES

PRELUDE..............................................................................................................Choir & Congregation                             
Jesus Saves 



CALL TO WORSHIP.................................................................................................................Bro Mike    



WORSHIP THRU MUSIC...................................................................................................................Bro. Keith

 Goodness of God
How Great Is Our God w/ How Great Thou Art

 
WORSHIP THRU THE WORD..........................................................................................................Bro. Mike



CLOSING SONG....................................................................................................................................Bro. Keith

  
ANNOUNCEMENTS............................................................................................................................Bro. Kevin

 





Thank you all so much for all your help with Trunk or Treat! We had over
600 people come through our church. This was a great way to connect

with our community, and we couldn't have done it without you! We had
many people serving in different capacities that night, and every job was
important and impactful. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts! We

truly appreciate it! -Malorie and Patrick Lowe



Nov 6, 2022
$13,789.78




NURSERY PAINT PROJECT 
 Starts tomorrow and runs thru

Thursday the 17th. Bring
painting supplies (brush, roller,

etc.)

UPCOMING MEETINGS
WMU-Nov 14th-2PM-RM C202
Business-Dec 4th -11:30 AM-Sanct

    

 

Scan the QR code
to access the

nursery wish list on
Amazon. All

donations are
appreciated!

SHOEBOXES
Shoeboxes are available by the
info table and in the CLC lobby.
The deadline for return is this
Wednesday, November 16th. 

 

DEACON NOMINATION
 Deacon nomination forms are
due today. Candidates will be
posted in the bulletin on Nov.

20th, & voting will be at the
business meeting on Dec. 4th. 

 
THANKSGIVING EVENTS

Mission Meals for Thanksgiving
will be this Saturday, Nov. 19th

from 11-2 in the CLC gym. 

 

M O N D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  1 4 T H
9 AM-6:00 PM  Nursery Paint Project (thru Thursday Nov 17th)

2:00 PM WMU Meeting



 11:00 AM-2:00 PM Missions Thanksgiving Meal

W E D N E S D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  1 6 T H

S A T U R D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  1 9 T H CHRISTMAS ADOPT A CHILD 
 So far 17 children have been
adopted through the Sunday

School classes. There is still
time to adopt a family for

Christmas; contact the Church
Office if interested. 

PROPOSED BUDGET
 Copies of the 2023 proposed

budget are on the info & vestibule  
tables. Budget committee

members will be in the choir
room after worship service Nov.

20 & 27 to answer questions.
Voting will take place Dec. 4th at

the business meeting. 

 

"I can't thank you enough for all the
support after I fell and broke my

arm. Thank you for the prayers, the
food, the cards, and the visits. I love

all of you!
Blessings, -Sue Maxwell "

*The church office will be
closed Nov  21-25th. There
will be no bulletin for the

Nov 27th service. 


